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Curbed in VietUCH 11 

SAIGON, Aug. 2 (AP) 
—The American Radio ,  
Service Vietnam has dis-
continued verbatim cov-
erage of the Watergate 
hearings because listeners 
wanted to hear more mu-
sic,-a- spokesman for the 
U.S. defense attache's of 
fice said today. The sta-
tion says it serves more 
than 5,000 Americans in 
Indochina. • 

"There were many com-
plaints from the audience 
which felt it was not in-
terested in hearing the 
verbatim testimony. They 
wanted to hear more mu-
sic," the spokesman said, 
acknowledging that some 
complaints have been re-
ceived about the cancella-
tion. 

He added that the sta-
tion will continue to carry 
regularly scheduled news 
summaries on Watergate. 


